
Elveden Church of England Primary Academy  
London Road, Elveden 

Suffolk, IP24 3TN 

   Tel: 01842 890258 

E mail: office@elvedenacademy.co.uk 

Headteachers : Mrs L Rourke and Mrs A Grimes 

 

 

  

        Company Number: 08327233 

     Working in Partnership with 

Forest Academy                                                                                                 

          
 

     

    

 

                                                  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that Elveden C of E Primary Academy has been awarded 

£115,000 by the Garfield Weston Trust to build a Multi-Use Games Area on the green next 

to the school!  

This is will be an amazing facility for the children to use, developing their sporting skills and 

allowing us to host tournaments with other schools. This is a project that the school have 

been working on for a number of years and to have now secured the funding, is a huge step 

for the school.  

Community groups will also be able to hire this outside of school hours as we want as many 

people to benefit as possible. Please speak to the school if you know of a group/club that 

would be interested.  

Staff and Governors will now be working very hard to make this a reality and we will keep 

you all informed as to the timescale for completion when we have the details. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Rourke and Mrs Grimes.  


